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Email: natalie.wight@usdoj.gov 
 
DATE 
 
Re: Oregon Psilocybin Services Program 
 
Honorable U.S. Attorney Wight:  

 

Congratulations on your appointment and confirmation as the U.S. Attorney for the District of Oregon.  

As you may know, in 2020 Oregon voters passed Measure 109, which created a regulatory framework 

for the manufacturing of psilocybin products and the provision of psilocybin services in Oregon.  

Measure 109 has now been codified at ORS 475A.  The Oregon Health Authority (OHA), Oregon 

Psilocybin Services Section (OPS), that sits within OHA’s Public Health Division, adopted its final 

psilocybin rules on December 27, 2022. Those rules can be found at OAR 333, Division 333.  OPS will 

begin accepting license applications on January 2, 2023.   

 

Measure 109 also created the Oregon Psilocybin Advisory Board (OPAB), that advises and makes 

recommendations to OHA. In addition, one of its duties is to attempt to meet with you to discuss ORS 

475A, and “potential federal enforcement policies regarding psilocybin in Oregon.” ORS 475A.230(11).   

 

To that end, we are asking, on behalf of OPAB, if you would be willing to meeting with OHA staff and the 

Chair of OPAB.  We could give you an overview of the program and hear any thoughts or concerns you 

would like to share about Oregon’s psilocybin program.   

 

We look forward to hearing from you.   
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